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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

ENCLOSURES.
8th July, 1935.

Dear 8ir,

Vith reference to recent correspondence and to the
2nd Special Survey No.1l which became due at the end of October
last on the steamer "SOCONY", I think it well to enclose
herewith for your information a copy of a letter which has
been received from the Owners of this vessel, together with a
copy of my reply thereto, and I shall be glad if you will be
guided thereby in the event of the Modified Special Survey being
garried out at your Port. For your guidance I may say that
the inspectién recuired in this case, involves the general
examination of all the items comprised in the Special Survey

now due.

You will observe that the Boiler Survey became due
at the end of last mohth.

I am, Dear gir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clageification Comnittees

JoLosmthp E'q- §
ISTANBUL.
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